DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING JULY 20, 2020

The Rush County Drainage Board met in the Commissioner's Room of the Courthouse July 20, 2020 at 10:50 a.m. with the following present: Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson, Bruce W. Levi, members; Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, Leigh Morning, Board Attorney; Shelle Hendrix, Secretary.

Levi made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting with a 2nd by Wilkinson. Motion carried and the minutes were approved and signed.

RUSHVILLE FLOODING

Chuck Kemker informed the Board that the PDMC 19 – Rush County Drainage Study: Advance Assistance grant application has been selected by FEMA for further review. Grant award would happen in December of this year.

RUSH COUNTY STORM DRAINAGE POLICY

The surveyor presented a waiver for Josh Hoeing. Wilkinson made a motion to approve with a 2nd by Levi. Motion carried. Next was a waiver for Brandon Herbert. Levi made a motion to approve with a 2nd by Wilkinson. Motion carried. Next was a waiver for Alan & Teresa Earnest. Levi made a motion to approve with a 2nd by Wilkinson. Motion carried. Lastly, Rees presented a drainage plan for Abe Keim's property in Milroy. Wilkinson made a motion to approve with a 2nd by Levi. Motion carried and all the waivers and plan were approved and signed.

JAMES S E HILLIGOSS

Leigh Morning stated she had received an email about the INDOT Permit but hasn't talked with anyone yet.

Paul Wilkinson

SWCD Support Letter

Mark Bacon

Rees asked the Board if they had any objections to the letter of support to which they said they did not. Rees said he would send the letter in.

There being no further business to come before the Board, Wilkinson made a motion to adjourn with a 2nd by Levi.

Motion carried and the meeting was adjou	urned.	

Bruce W. Levi